
May 4, 2025 
8:45 AM  

Traditional Worship Service 
 

Prelude 

Welcome and Prayer 

Greeting 

Songs  
 

Praise to the Lord, the Almighty                                 No. 14 
Wonderful Words of Life                                             No. 261 
How Firm a Foundation                No. 338 

Choir Special - And Can It Be 
Ancient Words                  No. 344 

Receive Tithes and Offering 

More Precious Than Silver, arr. Rouse - Rena Myers  
 
“Equipped for Every Good Work” 2 Timothy 3:10-17 
                                                                     Dr. Scott Hummel                                                    

Song 

Reprise - Ancient Words                                      
         
Benediction/Postlude 

11:00 AM  
Livestream and In-Person  

Worship Service 

Welcome and Prayer 

Songs 
Every Step  

NEW - All Hail King Jesus  
Gratitude 

 

Receive Tithes and Offering 

Anna Special 
 

“Equipped for Every Good Work” 2 Timothy 3:10-17 
                                                                     Dr. Scott Hummel                                                                          

 

Song 
10,000 Reasons  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Nursery Helpers Today: 
 
10 AM – Jennifer Chambless, Sheree Hopson 
11 AM – Sherrie & Skyler Blair 

Upcoming Student Events 
 
Sunday School (For All Ages) - 10 AM. 
 

Team Kid For children 3 yr. old - 5th grade - 11:20 AM in the gym. 
 

World Changers Mission Trip Wednesday, May 7th is the deadline to 
turn in your $55.00 deposit.  World Changes Mission Trip is June 
23rd - 28th Oxford, Alabama for Youth 6th – 12th grades.   If you haven’t 
received a brochure with all the information, make sure to get one.  
 
Children on Wednesday Night For children 3 yr. old-5th grade.  
They will meet upstairs in the 3rd-5th grade room @ 6:30 PM.- May 
7th, 14th, and 21st.    
 

Youth on Wednesday Night For Youth 6th-12th grade.  They will 
meet in the gym @ 6:30 p.m.- 7th, 14th, 21st- The youth will be going 
through the World Changers Bible Studies. 
 

Fellowship/Graduate Blessing Sunday, May 18th, 10:00 AM High 
School Graduation Recognition for Analisé Kotynski.  Please bring a 
breakfast food item to share. 
 

Vacation Bible School Meeting Sunday May 25th VBS Meeting for 
those that are helping. This will be in the gym after the Contemporary 
Service. 
 

Game Night for Children & Youth Wednesday May 28th 6:30 PM – 7:30 
PM.  We will be outside if the weather is nice.  
 

World Changers Parent/Youth Meeting Wednesday, May 28th, 7:30 PM 
in the gym, for those going on the World Changers Trip 
 

Vacation Bible School – Wonder Junction June 1st--5th.  This is for children 
3 years old – 5th grade each night from 6:00 PM to 8:05 PM.   
 
Register at www.tusculumbaptist.org. We will have dinner starting at 5:30 
PM on Monday through Thursday. Sign-up sheets are available. There will be a 
donation box to help with the cost of food. 

  
 

 

Family Fun Night Wetlands Water Park June 8th in Jonesborough on Sunday, 
June 8, from 6:00-8:00 PM. 

 
Communication Column 

 

 
 

 
The TBC Youth are happy to invite you to the annual World Changers 
Dessert Auction TONIGHT at 5:30.  
 
World Changers is a hands-on mission experience, engaging students 
in meeting the needs of people all over North America.  Students are 
able to put their faith in action by serving others and sharing the 
gospel.  
 
So what do some of the youth at TBC have to say about their time at 
World Changers?  
 
"World Changers is a time to do work for others, be the Church, and 
have fun." -Blake 
 
"World Changers helped me understand that following Christ isn't 
just about reading the Bible; it's also about serving others." -Ethan 
 
"Because of my experiences at World Changers, I decided to follow 
Jesus." -Haylee 
 
This summer the TBC youth are going to serve alongside other 
churches in Oxford, Alabama, but they need our help getting there. 
So please come join us tonight in putting the "fun" in fundraiser. And 
don't forget to bring a dessert, some money, and an appetite! 
 
Heidi Armstrong-Dyer, Communication Team 
 

http://www.tusculumbaptist.org/


A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

Prayer for Discovery of Future Pastor 
 

Please join us each Sunday for our prayer gatherings focused on God’s leading 
in the process that will help us discover His choice for the person to serve as 
TBC’s next pastor. The 9:45 AM location is in the library (after the first worship 
service and before Sunday School starts); The 12:15 PM location is in the 
Fellowship Hall after the 11:00 AM worship service ends.  
 
 

Women on Mission (WOM):  

Women in Action met April 14th, prepared and delivered 20 hygiene packs to 
the Opportunity House, two bags of hygiene items to the Hope Center and two 
bags to the Care Center.   Thanks to all for donating the hygiene items and to 
Libby Burgess, Robin Carr, and Melanie Narkawicz who prepared/delivered.  

Women on Mission will gather on May 12th at 11:30 AM in the CFC for a 
covered dish lunch.  We will be hearing updates on and praying for missionaries 
and prepare gift bags for church visitors.  All women are invited to join us for 
food, fun fellowship, and missions’ work. 

Women on Mission thanks everyone who prayed for and gave to support North 
American Missions during the Easter Season. We received $1601.00 for the 
Annie Armstrong Easter Offering towards our church goal of $2,000.  

WOM thanks those who helped at the Tabernacle Mission Soup Kitchen in April. 
We provided over 200 meals. Our next opportunity to serve is July 31st.  

In honor of Mother’s Day, our May Focus is Tennessee Baptist Children’s 
Homes. They provide residential homes, foster care, and other support services 
to several hundred children in Tennessee each year.  We will collect for the 
Mother’s Day Offering all month, giving envelopes are located on the tables in 
the sanctuary.  

OCC Shoe box items for May: personal care items (reminder: no liquid items 
such as lotions, etc.)  

Deacons Meeting Tonight at 4:30 PM. 
WOM Dessert Auction Tonight at 5:30 PM to raise funds for the youth’s 
June World Changers’ trip to Oxford, Alabama.  Please consider bringing a 
dessert to auction off to support our youth.  Sign Up sheet for desserts in 
the sanctuary overflow.  Also, don’t forget your wallets and your appetites. 
Following the auction, we will be eating those desserts that are shared. 
 

Men’s Coffee Fellowship Tuesday 8:00 AM at Starbucks inside Ingles. 

Women’s Coffee & Conversation Tuesday mornings 10:30 AM at 
Starbucks inside Ingles. Contact Lisa Mullins with any questions. 
 

Prayer Meeting Wednesday at 6:30 PM, we encourage you to come to 
hear Bob Forrester as he continues studies on the Parables of Jesus  during 
May.     

"Women's Prayer Focus Group" continues Thursdays thru May, 1:30 PM 
- 2:15 PM (Sanctuary Overflow).  Contact: Rena Myers. 
 

OCC Shoe Box Ministry Event May 17th 10:30 AM – 12:30 PM - Let's 
TACO.BOUT SHOEBOXES at Oak Grove Baptist Church,  Mt. Carmel, TN.  
Learn how to pack a fun, full, and personal shoebox, Local Volunteer 
Opportunities and the Journey of a Shoebox.  For more information contact 
Rosalie Brooks or RSVP to Carla Malone - 423-202-5424 or email 
ctmalone@btes.tv.  There will be door prizes and a free taco lunch. 
 
 

Fellowship/Graduate Blessing on Sunday, May 18th at 10 AM in the 
CFC (gym).  There will not be Sunday School.  We will be recognizing 
Analisé Kotynski.  Please bring a breakfast food item to share. 
Sweet Tuesday May 20th , 6:30 PM is our last Sweet Tuesday gathering 
this spring.  Bring a favorite salad to share - green, fruit, pasta, potato!  Our 
dear Starr Hummel will be sharing her heart with us! All ladies are invited 
and welcome!  

Prime Time Adults will be hosting a Churchwide Yard Sale in July, 
proceeds are for Samaritan’s Purse/Operation Christmas Child. We are 
currently seeking your donations.  Items can be dropped off at TBC, for 
additional details and storage of larger items, please contact Ronnie or Etta 
Hensley. 
 

Online Giving In case you didn’t know, we offer online 
giving through Tithe.ly.  You can scan the QR code that 
takes you directly to our Tithe.ly page, or you can go to our 
website www.tusculumbaptist.org and click on GIVE 
button at the top right. 

Offerings April 27, 2025: 

Offerings Needed - $5,559.59 
Offerings Received - $2,998.00 

Weekly Average Offerings - $5,876.31 
 

DEACON’S FOR 2025 
Craig Ogle – Chairman 

David Mullins, Garrett Hensley – Co-Vice Chairmen 
Zach Dyer    Ed Kotynski    Jacob Wright 

 

Tusculum Baptist Church 
775 Erwin Highway 

Greeneville, TN 37745 
Phone: 423 638-8361 

 
Email:  office@tusculumbaptist.org 

 
Prayer Requests:  www.tusculumbaptist.org 

 
Visit us at: www.tusculumbaptist.org 

 
 

  
 

 
 

As the people of God, we rejoice in your presence. 
If you are a first-time visitor, please fill out a communication 

card (in back of pews or on clipboard in overflow) and place it 
in the offering plate.  Let us know if we can answer any 

questions.  Also, we have a small gift we would like to give you.  
Please see one of the ladies in the church entry following the 

worship service. 
 
 

Dr. Scott Hummel, Interim Pastor 
Zachary Foropoulos, Minister of Music 

Justin Carson, Minister of Students 
Susie Bennett, Ministry Assistant 

 

Church Calendar Week of May 4, 2025 
 
Sunday   8:45 AM Traditional Worship Service 

10:00 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Contemporary Worship Service 
    (Live Stream or anytime after Go to    
   www.tusculumbaptist.org)    
4:30 PM  Deacons Meeting 
5:30 PM  WOM Desert Auction 

               
Tuesday  8:00 AM Men’s Coffee 
                           9:30 AM Ladies 2 Sunday School Class 

10:30 AM Women’s Coffee & Conversation 
    
Wednesday       6:30 PM Prayer Meeting/Children & Youth                                       
 
Thursday           1:30 PM Women’s Prayer Focus Group 
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